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We hope you had a lovely Christmas holidays and children are
ready to work again this term. We have lots of exciting things
happening this term.
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9:00 - 9:55 9:55 - 10:10 10:10 - 11:05 11:05 - 11:20 11:20 - 12:15

Maths Playtime Reading Assembly Writing

Remember the doors open at 8:40am and children should be in school by
8:50am. This ensures that no learning time is lost.

We aim to stick to timetables, but

AFT E R N oo N occasionadlly there may be

changes for a variety of reasons.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Music : :
RE (Recorders) PE Science History/
Computing PE PSHE French Geography

Our week is so busy that we cannot fit in every subject. We block up our Art
and DT lessons so that we can create quality work over a number of themed
days.

Homework

Homework will continue to be set on a Wednesday on Atom
Learning. We are also continuing to use TimesTables
Rockstars.

Children should also try to read at home as often as possible
and we will continue our top readers of the week and rewards
for those who read at least 3 times a week.




\@/ i | Reading: Our main novel for this half

term is Vladimir the Volcano, by Rana v
Boulos. We will also be looking at lots of
non-fiction books about Volcanos as
well.

Science Geography Computing

PSHE PE

History Design & Technology

Religious Education French Music



